EX-GFRMAN STEAMFER "NIENBURG"

A Condition Survey on behalf of the Ministry
of Shipping was held on this vessel on the 18th August,
1919, and subsequent dates, at Grangemouth.

A letter has been received from the Liverpool
Surveyors enclosing a communication
Chambers & Co. in which they state
opening out is being done on this vessel in dry dock,
and they wish to know if a Surveyor could attend, and
note what is being done with a view to a further six
months!

uvbmitted it should be pointed out to the

Liverpool Surveyors that the first Condition Survey on
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this vessel was held in August, 1919, and the second

six-monthly Survey will become due this month, and it is
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nsidered that this survey might now be held.

The reports of the first Survey might be

forwarded to the Liverpool Surveyors for their guidance.




